
March 10, 2021 

 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

Bishop Schnase and the cabinet have asked me to 

take an appointment as pastor of St. Luke United 

Methodist Church in Austin. After much thought and 

prayer I have accepted this position. I am truly 

grateful for all of your love and help in this 

unprecedented time. It was a year like no other. I 

have learned so much from my time here and Cuero 

will always remain in my memories. I look forward to 

the work that we have ahead of us. Blessings and 

peace to all. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastor Jackie Freeman 
 


